
 
 

 
St.Stanislaus School is a Roman Catholic, Franciscan, co-educational Pre-K through 8th grade school. Students 

are assisted in developing their potential spiritually, physically, and socially within a safe and diverse community. A 
foundation of academic excellence is created to prepare students to become contributing members of a global 

society. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Parent Information Night – Monday, Sep 16th  
Parent Information Night will be held, in person Monday, 
September 16th from 6:00pm – 7:00pm. We ask that 
least one parent or guardian come to meet with their 
child’s teachers. Please note, this is for parents or 
guardians only.  

 
Magazine Drive has Begun! 
The last day to turn in orders is Wednesday, September 
18th!  
 
Dress Down Day! 
There will be a Dress Down Day Friday, September 20th. 
Students will be able to dress down for $2.00.  
 
Tardy Policy  
Students who are not in their classroom by 8:30 am will 
be considered tardy and be documented as such. 
Students will have to come to the office for a late slip 
before going to class.  
 
HASA Meeting – Monday, September 9th  
HASA will be meeting in the school library on Monday, 
September 9th at 6:00pm.  

 
School Picture Day – Friday, September 27th  
We are partnering with Lifetouch Photography for our 
annual school pictures! Picture Day will be on Friday, 
September 27th.Order forms have been sent home with 
students.  

 
 
 

   
 
Bottle and Can Drive –Saturday, September 7th  
The Bottle & Can Drive will be held on Saturday, 
September 7th from 8am to 12pm. If you have any 
bottles or cans for recycling, please bring them to the 
back parking lot. 
 
St. Vincent de Paul’s Tea Party 
The St. Vincent de Paul Society will be hosting a tea 
party at the school on Sunday, September 8th form 
1pm to 3pm. 
 
Student Banking With Westfield Bank 
Student banking with Westfield Bank will begin on 
Thursday, September 12th. If your child does not have 
an account and would like to open one, please 
complete the application attached to the email and 
return it with your child  
 
Taekwondo Fundraiser 
Sunrise Taekwondo is offering taekwondo classes for 
St. Stan’s Students. Classes will be held at the Knights 
of Columbus Castle Tuesdays and Thursdays. For 
more information, please see the attached flyer and 
registration form.  
 
 
 
  



 


